
 
 

Our 2016-2017 dance season is off to a great 
start. It is great seeing so many happy faces 
in the studio every day! We welcome all of 
our new families. Thank you everyone for 
being a part of another great season with us! 

 

 

 

NAoD News     October 2016 

Important Dates 

Studio Open Oct 8th  and 12th  

Bring a Friend Week – October 17-22 

Studio Closed Oct. 31st for Halloween 

 

Dress Code for all 
classes! 

 
Proper dance attire for 
all classes refer to our 

website for specific 
classes. 

 
Ponytail or bun for class 

(Bun for ballet classes) 
 

No street shoes allowed 
in classrooms, dancers 

should change into their 
dance shoes upon 

arrival to the studio. 
 

No jewelry should be 
worn during class or 

rehearsal. 
 

-------------------------------- 
No chewing of gum or 

any food allowed in 
classrooms, water only 

please. 
 

We are a nut free 
facility. 

 

 

Registration is still 
open! 

 
Classes are filling up 
fast; some only have 1 
or 2 spots left! – If you 
or someone you know 
may want to join us for 
the season, please 
spread the word! 
 
-------------------------------- 

Refer a Friend! 
 

Did you refer a new 
friend to the studio? 

 
For every new family 

you refer you receive a 
$60.00 credit on your 

account. 
 

Stop by the front desk 
to let us know who you 

referred! 
 

Bring a Friend Week! 
 

October 17-22 
 

Want to dance with 
your friends? 

 
Invite them to our 

annual Bring a Friend 
Week! 

 
There is no limit as to 

how many friends you 
can bring! 

 
 

 
 

 


